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July 31, 1996

Mr. James M. Murphy, Chairman
,

Mr. Friend S. Weiler J

Ms. Margaret M. Kearney
! Board of Selectmen

878 Tremont Street |
Town of Duxbury, MA 02332 j

Dear Mr. Murphy, Mr. Weiler,-and Ms. Kearney:

| Thank you for your letter to Chairman Jackson dated June 25, 1996, informing
'

the NRC of your Board's decision to support the " policy and distribution of
potassium iodide for use by the general public" as outlined in the attachment
to your letter. The staff has forwarded your request to Mr. Megs Hepler,
Chairman, Federal Radiological Preparedness Coordinating Committee, requesting
that the KI Subcommittee be advised of your support.

1

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-7472 or Aby Mohseni |
of my staff at (301) 415- 6409. !,

| l

! Sincerely,
i

Original Signed by: !
E. L Jordan |

Edward L. Jordan, Director
,

Office for Analysis and Evaluation '
,

i of Operaticnal Data
'

cc: Megs Hepler, FEMA
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